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21st June, 2024 

Discussion topic: “It’s hard to beat a person who never gives up” – Babe Ruth 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Dates for your diary:- 
 
26th June – Robotics workshops 
funded by Helping Hands across 
classes 
28th June – 8.45am - Class 1 class 
assembly – parents/carers are 
invited to attend 
1st-5th July – Olympics week – 
children need to wear sports 
uniform all week please (white 
polo shirts are acceptable in 
place of yellow PE t-shirts) 
10th-12th July – Carlton lodge 
Residential visit for children in 
years 5 and 6 
16th July – Magic performance 
for all children funded by Helping 
Hands  
19th July – 8.45am – Leavers’ 
assembly – parents of Y6 children 
are invited to attend 
19th July – 3pm – School closes 
for Summer break 
 
 

Olympics and Sports Week – Monday 1st to Friday 5th July 
We are still busy planning for our Olympics week and have some very exciting 
things in the pipeline!   
As part of the week, we have:- 

• A dance instructor coming to teach an Opening ceremony dance 

• A Paralympian visiting to deliver an assembly and teach PE lessons 

• A “Round the world” day where we will find out lots about different 
countries taking part in the Olympics 

• Rugby coaches delivering a “taster session” to each of the classes 

• Games competitions where we will compete in our teams 

• Individual events where we will compete against other children in our 
year group 

• Olympic themed activities in and amongst our sports 
Children will need to come to school each day in PE uniform though white 
polo shirts may be worn in place of yellow PE t-shirts. 
The whole week promises to be very exciting (and exhausting!) and we are 
really looking forward to it. 

 

Reminder for Parents/Carers of children in Class 1 
The children of class 1 will be presenting an assembly that they will be showing 
for their parents/carers at 8.45am on the morning of Friday 28th June.  Our 
class assemblies prove very popular and it’s always difficult for a child if they 
feel there is no one there to watch them.  Please make a special effort to 
attend so that all our children can feel very proud of themselves, just as they 
deserve!  Thank you. 
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